
 

 

 

 

Growing Together: A Greener Future with School Safety Outreach 

 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

We are excited to share an update on our recent Tree Planting Project, which aims 

to promote environmental stewardship and enhance the safety and well-being of 

our school communities. 
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SSO fostering a sense of responsibility and community involvement 

among students in the fight against Climate Change and Global Warming 



Project Overview 

In October, School Safety Outreach launched a tree planting initiative across 

several schools in the Fako Division. This project is part of our broader 

commitment to creating safer and healthier learning environments. By planting 

trees, we aim to: 

• Improve air quality and provide shade in schoolyards. 

• Teach students about the importance of environmental conservation. 

• Foster a sense of responsibility and community involvement among students. 

 

Project Highlights 

• Planting Day: On the 24th of October, United Nations Day, we mobilized 

over 100 volunteers, including students, teachers, and community members, 

to plant 500 trees in five different schools.  

• Educational Workshops: We conducted workshops on the benefits of trees, 

proper planting techniques, and long-term care, ensuring that the young trees 

will thrive. 

• Community Engagement: Local authorities and parents participated actively, 

reflecting strong community support and collaboration. 

Impact 

This project has already begun to make a noticeable difference: 

• Environmental Benefits: The new trees are expected to significantly enhance 

the local ecosystem by providing habitats for wildlife and reducing carbon 

dioxide levels. 

• Educational Impact: Students are gaining hands-on experience in 

environmental conservation, enriching their understanding of sustainability 

and its importance. 

• Community Spirit: The project has strengthened community bonds, with 

many expressing prides in contributing to a greener and safer environment. 

 

 Looking Ahead 

We plan to expand the Tree Planting Project to more schools and communities. 

Our goal is to plant an additional 1,000 trees by the end of the year. We will 



continue to engage students through educational programs and ensure the long-

term success of the planted trees through regular maintenance and monitoring. 

 

 Get Involved 

Your support is crucial to the success of our initiatives. Here is how you can get 

involved: 

• Volunteer: Join us for upcoming planting events and workshops. 

• Donate: Your contributions help us purchase saplings, tools, and educational 

materials. Visit our website School Safety Outreach. 

• Spread the Word: Follow us on Facebook and LinkedIn to stay updated and 

share our mission with your network. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to creating safer, greener 

school environments. 

Warm regards, 

The School Safety Outreach Team 

 

Contact Us: 

• Address: P.O Box 244, Tarred Malingo Street, Molyko Buea, SW Region, 

Cameroon. 

• Phone: (+237) 676405603, 676379811 

• Website: https://schoolsafetyoutreach.com/ 

• Email: info@schoolsafetyoutreach.com 

• Social Media:  

➢ Facebook 

➢ LinkedIn 

 

Together, we can make a difference. Let's plant the seeds for a safer, greener 

future! 
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